

## New Haven Board of Education Governance Committee

**Tuesday, December 6, 2022 4:35 p.m.** 

## **Minutes**

Meeting convened at 4:33 p.m.

## Attendees - Typhanie Jackson, Dr. Abie Benitez, Jasmine Oang

- 1. Review of Series 5000 Policies
  - a. Ms. Jackson and Dr. Benitez discussed edits on the Series 5000 policies 5112, 5113, 5114, 5118.1, and 5123.
  - b. The Committee will present policy 5112 (Ages of Attendance) for approval before the Board
  - c. Ms. Jackson will send the other four policies to various stakeholders for review.
  - d. The Committee aims to have policies 5114 and 5118.1 ready for review by the Board by January.

## 2. Request from Community Group to rename Hillhouse High School

- a. A community group reached out and requested that the District rename the Vestibule at Hillhouse after Dr. Lonnie Garris, Jr. Dr. Garris was a long-standing principal who had a great impact on the school students and staff.
- b. Dr. Benitez will consult with the Naming Committee Chair to follow the appropriate process.